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         31st August 2021 

Dear Parents and carers 

 

After School Clubs – Autumn Term 2021 

 

Some after school and in school clubs start this week, beginning tomorrow, 1st September. We hope your 

children can get involved in these clubs. Any lunch time clubs can be signed up for by children asking the 

teacher who is running the club. This term’s after school clubs are as follows: 

 

• Class 3 and 4 (Years 3,4,5 and 6) – Tri-Golf - Wednesday – 3.15 – 4pm –Mrs Rozentals 

• Class 3 and 4 (Years 3,4,5 and 6) – Girls and Boys Football - Friday – 3.15 – 4pm –Mrs 

Rozentals 

 

Places are limited for clubs and these will be allocated on a first come first served basis. Where clubs 

become full we will inform you that there is no space left – otherwise please assume your child has been 

successful in gaining a place.  Full PE kit is needed for all sports clubs.  For Football clubs, shin pads & 

football boots are advisable, and may be brought in on the morning of the club. PE kit can be worn all 

day. 

 

If your child wishes to attend may we please request that permission is emailed to the school 

office before attending. 

 

Children in Years 4, 5 & 6 may have permission to walk home by themselves, please indicate this in your 

email, if you would like this to happen. If the weather is wet some sports clubs may be replaced by an 

indoor activity to avoid the need for you to make alternative collection arrangements. These clubs will 

run until 11th December, weather and light permitting. We will give you advance notice of the dates. 

 

Places are limited for these clubs, if children commit to a club, where possible they should attend each 

week, unless unwell.  If they are unable to attend for any reason, please do let us know.  

 

On Mondays Mrs Lambert will be running a ‘Cross-country’ lunch time club. There will be a KS 2 session 

at 12:00, and a KS1 club at 12:30pm. Please can the children bring in a spare change of shoes, as we 

anticipate their trainers will get wet and muddy. These need to be in a named bag. PE Kit should be worn 

on Monday, if they would like to attend the club.  

 

Should you wish to discuss anything please contact the school. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
 

Mrs K Lambert 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 


